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Comments: The South Salmon river is pristine, gorgeous wilderness that should remain unaffected by industrial

mining practices. The Stibnite gold project has the potential to to affect the natural beauty, wildlife, and

recreational users. For these reasons I strongly oppose the mine and it's location near the South Salmon.


